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701 OCEAN STREET, ROOM 410, SANTA CRUZ, CA  95060-4070

(831) 454-2160    FAX (831) 454-2385    TDD (831) 454-2123
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

MATT MACHADO

DEPUTY CAO
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS
COMPANY NAME
Address
SUBJECT:  APPLICATION OF cOUNTY OF sANTA cRUZ SHLETER IN PLACE ORDER ON Public Works Projects
Dear Name:
On March 31, 2020, the Health Officer of the County of Santa Cruz issued a Shelter in Place Order (Order), superseding the previous Shelter in Place Order dated March 16, 2020. The Order directs all individuals living in the County to shelter in place and ordering all businesses to cease non-essential activities. The Order contains exemptions for operation and maintenance of “Essential Infrastructure” (paragraph 12 c.) and construction of public works projects specifically designated as an Essential Government Function by the lead governmental agency (paragraph 12. f. v.). Additionally, paragraph 12 d. of the order states that “…nothing in this Order shall prohibit any individual from performing or accessing “Essential Government Functions,” as determined by the governmental entity performing those functions in the County.”

The County of Santa Cruz, acting as the lead governmental agency, has determined that the following project(s) are “Essential Government Functions”:
· (LIST PROJECT NAME)

The purpose of this letter is to inform County of Santa Cruz’s vendors, contractors and consultants that all activities related to the project(s) listed above are exempt from the Order while performing services for the listed project(s). The County of Santa Cruz expects that all vendors, contractors, and consultant will perform their contractual obligations to the above listed projects, and will, as required by the Order, implement the social distancing protocol as described in the Order in the performance of those duties.

Yours truly,
MATT MACHADO

Deputy CAO



Director of Public Works

By:

Carisa Duran
Construction Manager
_971607364.bin

